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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners  

 

FROM:  Jason E. Brown 

   County Administrator 

 

DATE:  September 14, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Hurricane Irma Yard Waste Tipping Fees 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

This is to advise the Board of County Commissioners that pursuant to Resolution 2016-120 and 

Section 101.10 of the Indian River County Code of Ordinances, I have directed that all landfill 

tipping fees for yard waste, including yard waste exceeding 3” in diameter, be waived for a 

period of one week (the normal charge is $22.00/ton).  This waiver of fees was made effective 

Wednesday, September 13th, 2017, and will continue through close of business on Wednesday, 

September 20th, 2017. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is requested that the Board of County Commission ratify the Administrator’s decision to waive 

landfill tipping fees for yard waste and vegetative debris for the period of Wednesday, 

September 13th, 2017, to the close of business on Wednesday, September 20th, 2017. 
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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY  

ADMINISTRATOR 
 


